

## **MEMORANDUM**

<b>DATE:</b> 9 June, 2021	STATUS: High
TO: All clubs and members	FROM: Gymnastics NZ Helpdesk
CC:	ATT:
RE: Whole of Sport Review – Zoom	NOTE:
registration	

## Good afternoon,

Last week the below information was sent out regarding two opportunities to attend a zoom meeting for an update on the Whole of Sport Review. For those attending either session – please register using the link below.

## Whole of Sport Review Update - REGISTRATION

We encourage you to share this widely within your club – anyone is welcome to attend.

## **Whole of Sport Review**

Thanks for your patience as we have worked through next steps following the release of the Independent Review. This took a little longer than we hoped, and we are conscious that many of you are keen to better understand how you will be engaged and empowered to input into the process and help shape subsequent outcomes.

As flagged in our Annual Meeting, we would like to invite you to participate in a Zoom meeting to share the proposed approach and outline opportunities for your involvement and receive any other feedback you may have. The date and time for these opportunities is Wednesday June 16th at 11am and 7:30pm.

We intend to share the proposed process from here which amongst other things includes the advice from our **Statement of Commitment** of the establishment of a Steering Committee with survivor, athlete, child advocacy and human rights representation alongside representation from our community and partners to forge our future direction.









As the Gymnastics community of New Zealand, we share a collective commitment and responsibility to each other and importantly to the over 400 people who made submissions to the review. Highlighting the critical importance that a range of voices are heard as part of this process and we run as an inclusive, collaborative and independent process as possible.

We have a deep commitment to leading and driving change in our sport's culture. To ensure the practices and beliefs that led to the hurt and suffering experienced by our community members cannot happen again. Your ongoing input, support and commitment to cultural change is needed to help us achieve the outcomes we all desire. We are very grateful for this support.

Regards,

**Tony Compier** 

CEO – Gymnastics NZ





